Comments on Minutes from 24 February 2015:

Main PAW minutes:

- Under MOD509 discussion although it was proposed to refer it to the Distribution Workgroup, we also suggested that it would be beneficial to change the name of the MOD.
- Under the point on Value Chain analysis it notes "incorporate into modifications" I don't know that this was specifically discussed.

MOD483 Minutes:

- At the top of Page 3 it says "AL indicated that ScottishPower were not likely to be supportive of continued approaches for more funding" could you add to this "vita the trade associations" and then also add at the end of that sentence ". AL also noted that ScottoshPower would prefer any more funding to be agreed via existing governance routes."
- Further down page 3 at the para starting "The interrelationship..." it says "and
 Xoserve itself would be subject to the scheme" could you change "would" to "could"?
 In addition could you add here "CW also clarified that Xoserve could also facilitate
 payments for the MOD506 solution"?